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My name is Michael McGlone and I am opposed to HB3063. In this current climate of fear & ‘reactionism’ I
believe this bills goes to far. The current system that we have for vaccines & exemptions is more than adequate.  We
recently had a concern about measles at our school parents were informed some chose to have their children
vaccinated and others chose to keep their children quarantined for 21 days. I would like to see Oregon continue to
lead the country with good ideas & not blindly follow bad ideas.
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